
 

        
 

 
 

Clark County Parks 
Advisory Board  

 
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
Meeting Cancellation 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Clark County Parks Advisory Board has cancelled its 
meeting of Tuesday, September 13, 2022, 4 p.m. 
 

The next Parks Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 11, 

2022 at 4 p.m.   

 
More information may be obtained from Amy Arnold, Office Assistant to Parks and 

Land Division, 564-397-1688.  

 

 

 

              
Posted this 13th day of September 2022  Amy Arnold Office Assistant to  
       Parks & Land Division 
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